MINUTES

STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA COUNTY OF HENDERSON

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS AUGUST 22, 1991

The Board of Commissioners met at Hendersonville High School Gymnasium on August 22 at 7:00 p.m. for a Public Hearing on the N. Rugby Road zoning request.

Present at the meeting: Chairman J. Michael Edney, Vice-Chairman Vollie G. Good, Commissioner F. Richard Baker, Commissioner Hugh D. Randall, Commissioner William McKay, County Manager David F. Thompson, County Planner Matt Matteson, County Inspector Sam Laughter, and Clerk to the Board Elizabeth W. Corn.

PUBLIC INPUT

Dr. J. M. Bobbitt - Dr. Bobbit spoke for the zoning.

James Becker - Spoke for zoning.

<u>W. Harley Stepp</u> - Mr. Stepp is an attorney representing W.R. Johnson. He spoke against zoning the area.

<u>Larry McDevitt</u> - Mr. McDevitt is an Attorney speaking on behalf of Dr. & Mrs. Bobbitt and the Concerned Citizens of Henderson County. He supports the recommendation of the Planning and Zoning boards.

Francis Mills - Spoke for zoning.

<u>Dennis Hobbie</u> - Spoke for zoning, stating that the recommendation of the Planning Board and Zoning Board is acceptable.

<u>Wick Haynes</u> - Spoke for zoning.

<u>DeVere Lentz</u> - Mr. Lentz owns 80 of the 180 acres in question but resides in Asheville. He spoke against zoning the area.

Chuck Lusk - Spoke for zoning.

<u>Linda Bobbitt</u> - Spoke for zoning.

Mark Richter - Spoke for zoning.

<u>Dick Foote</u> - Spoke for zoning.

Thomas Johnson - Spoke for zoning.

<u>Vivian Hill</u> - Spoke for zoning.

Tillie Kaplan - Spoke for zoning.

<u>Zoe Williams</u> - She owns a Tennis Camp in the area and has mixed feelings, couldn't speak for or against.

George Jones - Spoke for zoning.

Randy Williams - Dr. Williams spoke against industrial sites in residential areas and spoke for Comprehensive Land Use Planning.

Sue Carol Grabski - Spoke for zoning.

Ruth Prasak - Spoke for zoning.

Tim Grabski - Spoke for zoning.

W.E. Hendrix - Did not come forward.

Zachary Fortunato - Spoke for zoning.

Kitty Cantrell - Did not come forward.

Mary Jo Padgett - Spoke for zoning.

Norman Peters - Did not come forward.

Nancy Peters - Did not come forward.

John Aawe - Spoke for zoning.

Carole Dunn - Spoke for zoning.

Ansley Cope - Did not come forward.

Thomas Haynes - Did not come forward.

Gregory Adams - Spoke for zoning.

James Macomson - Spoke for zoning.

Chairman Edney thanked everyone in attendance for helping to have a very orderly meeting. He especially thanked those who spoke on the issue tonight.

The Public Hearing was closed.

ATTEST:

Elizabeth W. Corn. Clerk

Michael Edney, Chairman